
Town of Watertown Request for                                                                                                                                                    

2024 Spring Road Work 

 

The Town of Watertown is seeking bids for 2024 Spring Road Work 

for the following roads:  Pulverize/pave/shouldering of Beryl Drive 

for 4.5’ thickness,(22.6’ width and length of 5637’) from Hwy X to 

Witte Lane.  Aliceton Drive thickness of 2.5”, (19.6’ width and 

1930’) from Wesley Road, East, to pavement change. 

Also seeking bids for Overlay and Wedging of Witte Lane (6’wide 

and 64’ long), Wesley Road (11’width and 1120’ long). Part of 

Lange Lane 2” overlay (22.6’ wide and 50’  long). Lange Lane 

2”overlay (20.6’wide and 75’in length).   Kelm Road (6’ wide and 

175’ in length) 

Chip Sealing of Boje Court, roadway ( 20.4’ width and 910’ 

length). Boje Court Cul-de-Sac, approximately 9000 sq. ft. 

radius.  Kasten Lane (22’ with and 2125’ long), Willow Road 

(21.9’ width and 8917’ length).  Beryl Drive (22.6’ width and 2294’ 

length from Witte Lane to Hwy. E) 

Questions may be directed to Chairman John Thoma at                          

920-988-8744.  Bids can be mailed to Town Bids, N8302 High 

Road, Watertown, WI 53094 or dropped off in the lock box located 

by the front doors at the Town hall.  They are due by April 26, 

2024, and will be opened and reviewed on Monday, April 29, 2024 

at 4:00pm.,                                 at the Town Hall, N8302 High 

Road. 


